
 
23 october ‘70 

 
Dear Mr. Ferrater 

 
I was beginning to think that I had at last experienced the Abgrund – wiz, by dropping 
my “Heid and Eck.” study down the bottomless pit at The Journal for the Hint of Phil. 
However, they just replied and I send you copies of their letter and enclosures. 
 
What do you make of it? What do you think of the chances of a reversed paper being 
accepted? Some of the charges are outrageous, some are on target. At the very least, I 
created some confusions for these readers. Should I try elsewhere?. I’ll give you a call 
after you’re had the opportunity to look over the enclosed. 
 
Cordially 
 
[Signatura] 
 
 


